
Dear [Scholarship Committee's Name/Contact Person], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my scholarship application 

submitted on [submission date] for the [Scholarship Name]. I wanted to express my continued 

interest in the opportunity and inquire about the current status of my application. 

As a reminder, I am [briefly state your qualifications or background]. I am eager to contribute to 

[mention any relevant organizations or initiatives]. I appreciate the time and effort the committee 

invests in evaluating applicants, and I am looking forward to any updates you may have 

regarding my application. 

Thank you for your attention to my inquiry. I appreciate your consideration and look forward to 

your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Address] 


